
Save the date
-

16. - 18. Mai 2025
You want it, you get it!   

This refers to the international Germany meeting in 2025.

After the outstanding feedback on this year‘s meeting at the Tonenburg, especially from our 

brothers from abroad, we have gladly decided to plan a repeat event at theTonenburg in 2025.

We would be delighted if we could once again fill all the beds and experience aweekend together 

in brotherhood and solidarity. Unlike last year, we will make booking and payment much easier.

 

So stay tuned, we will inform you with the next newsletter as soon as bookings open.

To be added to the news mailing list so that you don‘t miss any information: 

Just write an e-mail to: masonicbiker@freimaurer-loge-hamburg.de.  

We need your name, your e-mail and the name of 2 guarantors known to us to ensure that you 

are brothers of a Masonic Lodge!  
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